
Year 3
Hornbeam
Class



Hello Year 3, hopefully you all 

know who I am from teaching 

some of you in year 2 last year. 

My name is Mrs Johnson

If you weren’t in my class, I have 

heard lots about you from your 

year 2 teachers and are very 

excited to be welcoming you 
into Hornbeam in September.



Our Teaching Assistant

Mrs Oakley will be working with 

us in Hornbeam class. 

She will support us with our 

learning and help us in the 

classroom

She will also check our reading 

records every week!



Other Adults 

Other adults that will help us 

with our learning are Mrs Wells 

and Mrs Stuart. 



Our New Classroom

In September our room will 
look a bit different from this. I 
will be seeing if you will be 
able to spot the differences 

when you return!



What To Look Forward to in Hornbeam Class

Raffle tickets for rewards
A treat jar

Changing your table places every week
Lots of great books to read

Fun, exciting lessons
Certificates for achievements

Handwriting hero pencils
Learning ladder certificates and stickers



A little bit about me
My hobbies are drinking tea and eating cake with my friends, 
reading, running, woodland walks and spending time with my 
family!

●3 words to describe me would be: kind, chatty and laid back.

●Favourite animal–Giraffes

●Favourite colour –Yellow!

●Favourite season –Spring because it’s the start of all things 
new!

●Favourite subjects to teach –French and Maths

●What would you do if you were not a teacher?–A midwife!




